
	

Frequently	Asked	Questions:	
	
	

1. Which	of	the	projects	will	you	do	first	or	will	you	do	them	at	the	same	time?		We	will	
begin	with	the	new	room	because	there	is	also	some	maintenance	required	on	the	
exterior	of	the	building	(building	envelope).		Last	year,	we	became	aware	of	this	urgency	
of	this	exterior	repair	and	this	work	would	be	most	cost	efficient	if	it	was	done	in	
coordination	with	the	new	room	we	hope	to	build.	We	hope	to	do	the	kitchen	when	it	is	
not	being	heavily	used	by	the	ministries	of	the	church.	
	

2. What	is	your	timeline	for	beginning	construction?			The	eldership	has	made	a	decision	
not	to	begin	the	projects	until	the	majority	of	the	budget	has	been	donated	or	pledged.		
However,	our	hope	is	to	begin	building	the	new	room	in	the	late	spring	and	renovate	the	
kitchen	during	the	late	July.	

	
3. How	much	money	do	we	need	to	have	in	hand	over	what	has	been	pledged	in	order	to	

start?	The	exact	percentage	of	this	has	not	been	determined	but	the	majority	of	the	
funds	do	need	to	be	pledged.	

	
4. If	I	make	a	pledge	does	it	have	for	the	full	2-year	period?	No,	it	is	the	donor’s	choice	as	

to	how	many	months	their	pledge	will	be	for.	
	

5. I’m	a	tradesperson.	Can	I	donate	my	time	and	skills?		We	are	hiring	a	contractor,	
architect	and	engineers	who	will	coordinate	the	project.	From	time	to	time,	we	may	be	
looking	for	people	to	help	with	demolition	and	site	clean	up	but	the	vast	majority	of	
work	will	be	done	through	the	general	contractor.	However,	if	you	are	a	tradesperson,	
we	can	contact	you	with	the	general	contractor	once	they	are	chosen.		

	
	


